
 
 

 
From: B. W. St. Clair [mailto:stcl@comcast.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, October 26, 2010 12:07 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: Correction FID 130941, KTCJ-LD 
 
Mohammad:  There is a typographical error on STA filing BSTA-20101022AAV, 
KTCJ-LD, Ch 50, Minneapolis.  The antenna manufacturer should be corrected 
to MCI from ANT. 
  
Your attention to this matter is appreciated. 
  
Susan Hansen for.... 
B. W. St. Clair 
2355 Ranch Drive 
Westminster, CO  80234 
303-465-5742 
303-465-4067 Fax 
stcl@comcast.net 


